
 

 
 
 
 
 
Please call the DPW  DISPATCHER  at  978-829-1900 with any request you have or 
anything that needs attention. 
 
 
The City of Fitchburg, Department of Public Works, advises residents of the following 
work that is scheduled to be done – weather permitting – during the week of March 2. 
 
Water Meter Upgrade Project in all wards; Monday – Saturday, 8 AM to 4 PM: 

Baystate Winsupply is the only Contractor for this ongoing project.  Baystate 
Winsupply will be replacing and installing new water meters inside buildings and 
homes throughout the City.  Customers are notified via U.S. postal mail.  Once a 
customer is notified by Baystate Winsupply, there will be instructions to make 
appointments for meter replacement through a website or over the phone. 

 
 
Road, Sewer, & Water Line Work; Monday – Friday, 7 AM to 3 PM.  Expect lane 
closures and Minor traffic impacts: 

 Pothole repair in all wards 

Use SeeClickFix.com or call 978-829-1900 to report a pothole 

 Spot sanding in all wards 

 Inspecting/repairing/cleaning curb stop/gate boxes in all wards 

 Sewer Cleaning and Television Inspection in all wards. 
 
 
Hydrant Work; Monday – Friday, 7 AM to 3 PM.  Minor traffic impacts: 

 Winterizing and inspecting fire hydrants in all wards 

 
 
As part of Unitil’s Storm Resiliency Program, Asplundh will be trimming trees in the 
areas of:  High Street, Mount Vernon Street, and Simmonds Street. 


